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streamlining and timeliness standards, where appropriate, to applications for 
emergency services Medicaid.  

4. Consider further streamlining the renewal process for individuals with a 
qualifying disability, particularly when coverage is determined by a medical 
diagnosis. 

5. Work with Congress to require CHIP effective dates to begin in the month of 
the application/eligibility determination, explicitly allow states the option to 
provide presumptive eligibility for CHIP coverage and provide a 60-grace 
period thereafter for patient families to complete premium and managed care 
organization (MCO) selection requirements. 

 
 
DETAILED COMMENTS AND RECOMMENDATIONS  
 
Streamlining Application and Enrollment 
Nemours supports CMS’ proposed changes to align and streamline application and 
enrollment protocols across CMS programs and across eligibility groups. Some of the 
most persistent barriers to Medicaid and CHIP coverage are administrative, resulting 
in increased burden on applicants and beneficiaries, and inappropriate terminations. 
We are encouraged to see CMS’ efforts to remove these barriers. 
 
Facilitating Medicaid Enrollment 
Nemours is pleased to see proposals to apply application and enrollment 
simplification policies across MAGI and non-MAGI populations, which directly and 
positively impact children with medical complexity. Further, we are encouraged to 
see proposals to facilitate Medicaid enrollment by allowing medically needy 
individuals to deduct prospective medical expenses from their income. We recognize 
that this proposal is not written specifically for pediatric patients; yet we believe it will 
positively impact medically needy children. While most children fall in the MAGI 
category, some children with medical complexity and/or serious disability access 
Medicaid through medically needy eligibility. Currently, our patients entering the 
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pay a premium and select an MCO before coverage can be initiated. We aware of 
cases in which notices of eligibility and requests for payment and MCO selection do 
not reach the family with enough time to meet the deadline. We ask CMS to 
consider working with Congress to require CHIP effective dates to begin in the 
month of the application/eligibility determination. Further, CMS should explicitly 
allow states the option to provide presumptive eligibility for CHIP coverage, and 
a 60-grace period thereafter for patient families to complete the premium and 
MCO requirements.  
 
Nemours also supports CMS’ proposed changes to prohibit premium lock-out periods, 
waiting periods and annual and lifetime limits on benefits in CHIP. These current 
barriers cause delays in care and loss of coverage for children when they most need it. 
Families and children that qualify for CHIP are often economically vulnerable and may 
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